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el National Council

24.10.2022, Sofia

LUIS AYALA
Sl Secretary General

Dear Mr. Ayala,

With this letter | would like to inform you that the Chairwoman of BSP Ms
Korneliya Ninova, who is how completing her first term as Vice President of Sl, is
submitting her candidacy for re-election at the upcoming Sl Congress.

Following a row of four early parliamentary elections in the past year and a half,
we expect that the political stability and predictability is returning to Bulgaria,
which will allow for BSP to resume its traditionally active international
commitments within SI.

Wishing you a successful and fruitful Congress,
With fraternal regards,

Kristian Vigenin
BSP Deputy Chairman

BG-1000 Sofia, 20, Pozitano Str., Tel. +359 2 8107212, Fax: + 359 2 9815708
E-mail: bsp@bsp.bg Web Site: www.bsp.bg



